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April Recap 

       *Trivia night was well attended for the last of the season, thanks Jeremy for all your hard work to make it 

          happen! 

      *The Blitz’s for April saw Tammy King take the prize for the largest White Perch, and the Trout blitz –   

         catch and release went to Tim Sullivan and Junior division to Owen Mansfield. 

      * The 6 hour Pickerel Tournament’s final results were 1st – Matt Roberts, 2nd – Jeff Lema and 3rd –    

         Tyler O’Brien.   

       *Vern Hilts’ final results – 1st – Matt Roberts & Tim Sullivan, 2nd – Tammy King & Tyler O’Brien,  

         and 3rd- Joe Tormay & Keith Mansfield.   

       *April Freshwater Open saw 1st prize go to Homer Ray IV, 2nd – Chris Brown, and 3rd- James Hatton. 

Congrats to all that fished! 

     Inshore tee shirts are now on sale for $10.00 each which is quite a deal – get ‘em while they last!   

MAY EVENTS 

The Club will now be open 7 days a week, as we are entering our summer season.   

Lunch will begin daily on the 16th of May, and dinners are now being served every night from 5:30 – 8:30.   

                                      The Club will open daily at 9:00 a.m. beginning May 16th.  

May 6 & 7 – Pickerel (length) Blitz 

May 14 – Mother’s Day Brunch Buffet – 11:30- 2:30 

May 16 – Lunch begins – every day from 11:30 – 2:30 

May 18th – New Members Night – 6:00 p.m.  All new members for 2023 are welcome to join the Board of 

Directors for an informative membership introduction to help you become more acquainted with the Club’s 

operation.  Please sign up at Club if attending.   

May 20 & 21 – Happy Hooker’s Pond Tournament – Please sign up your team at the Club in advance. 

May 27 & 28 – Sunfish (weight) Blitz   

Please remember – all Club regular tournaments are free for all members, guests must pay a $25.00 fee-excluding 

the Inshore Classic and The Cranny Bluefish Tournament.  Why not sign up, the more the merrier!!! 

 

*** The Club is looking to add a Food and Beverage Manager to our staff, if you know of anyone 

that might be interested, please have them send resume to us at fish@nantucketanglersclub.com.  

This is a full-time salaried position with good pay, with advancement being possible in the future.  

(No, I am not retiring yet!)  

We are also hiring cooks, servers and food runners if you know of anyone! 

 

Certificates to be picked up at the Club are as follows: JD Strang – for his Club Record Crappie 

weighing 2# 1.2 oz. on April 18th!!!  Nice fish!    Others include Matt Roberts, Homer Ray IV, 

Tyler O’Brien, Tammy King and Natalie O’Brien 
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